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Queensland Parliament
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Dear Chair of the Health Committee,

I am writing as a resident of Queensland to express my opposition to the Health (Abortion
 Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016, a private member's bill introduced by Mr R Pyne. I
 believe that the bill shows disregard for both the well-being of women and of the unborn. I
 also believe that the bill imposes undue restrictions on freedom of speech and expression
 on those who wish to speak out in relation to these issues. I do not believe there are any
 commendable or worthwhile aspects to this proposed piece of legislation, and I therefore
 request the Health Committee to recommend that it be rejected by the Parliament.

Sincerely,

Dr Albert Haig, BMedSc(Hons), MDiv, MA, PhD (Syd)
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